
Registration Notice to all Prospective and Current Leaseholders  

of the Office of Mineral Resources 

 

Update your Registration Information during the month of January  
 

Please remember to update your registration with the Office of Mineral Resources. In 

accordance with LA Statute 30:123.1, all current and prospective leaseholders of the Office 

of Minerals must be registered and update their information each year during the month of 

January. Failure to register shall subject a required party to a penalty of $100 per day from 

January 31 until the date of registration. Please contact Brian Jackson at (225) 219-9753 for 

questions concerning registration.   

 
 

 

  


